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FCMC Foundation Donates AED To Cove Valley Camp 
 
 
McCONNELLSBURG - The Fulton County Medical Center Foundation donated a complete 
Automated External Defibrillator (AED) kit to Cove Valley Camp this week. 
 
An AED is a portable device that is used to treat a person whose heart has suddenly stopped 
working.  
 
“We will be placing it in the Retreat Center where we have the dining hall and indoor activities 
area,” said Allen Eshleman, Camp Director. “We are appreciative of Fulton County Medical 
Center Foundation for their generosity. Usually when you get something new, you can’t wait to 
try it, but in this case, I hope we never have to use it. Yet, it’s comforting to know we have it in 
case we do.” 
 
“A few years ago, we donated an AED to the McConnellsburg Lions Club Park and it was used to 
save a life that summer during Little League season,” said Mike Straley, Executive Director of 
the FCMC Foundation. “With the number of visitors and guests that Cove Valley sees 
throughout the year, it’s reassuring to know they have an AED to save a life.” 
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